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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  
NEWSLETTER 12 NOVEMBER 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Another week has flown by but we’ve taken time to reflect how grateful we are for our loved ones and families. Our 
remembrance silence helped us to think about how precious lives are, and how much we have to be thankful for.  We 
hope if you are sharing in the village remembrance services this weekend the reflection time is special for you all too. 
 
Tomorrow is World Kindness Day which promotes the importance of being kind to each other, to yourself, and to the 
world. It also serves as a reminder to all that simple acts of kindness have power and that together, we can all work to 
create a kinder world. Next week we will be revisiting with the children the message that compassion from one person 
can make a difference. Every kind act, even the smallest one, creates a ripple effect they may not even begin to imagine. 
We believe that we can make a global difference one act at a time!  
 
The children enjoyed a wonderful morning at Forum Cinema today, benefitting from the funded cinema visits from the 
Into Film Festival Events. The children represented the school so well and had a fantastic time. Thank you once again to 
the PTA as the trip has been enjoyed free of any charge to parents as PTA funded the transport which is really appreciated. 
School council this week shared their news of fundraising for Children in Need and requesting donations for bake off 
goodies on Friday too. We are hoping a few parents may be happy to set up the Bake off Goodies and help take donations 
after school next Friday. If you are able to help and get involved please email the office and we will be in touch! We send 
our thanks to all those who enjoyed lunch with us this week too, and look forward to welcoming our final families later 
this term. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

J Ainsley & S Hart 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 
 
Events in School: This term we are continuing to plan for our Christmas events and we hope to be able to welcome parents 
to planned events this term. We appreciate your understanding if events need to be changed, which will be disappointing 
but we are very hopeful this year with appropriate measures in place we can share more – like the successes we have 
seen so far in family lunches. We will continually review recommendations and apply restrictions as they are shared to 
ensure our risk assessments remain affective. 
 
Poppy Appeal: Thank you to those who purchased wristbands, snapbands, reflectors etc. We will let you know of funds 
raised when the certificate returns. 
 
Light up a life: A message from Tynedale Hospice 
Ahead of the festive period, we would like to invite you to dedicate a star to a friend or family member who you have lost 
or been unable to see during recent difficult times. Alongside a name and heartfelt message, you can add an image or a 
drawing from your child. Your kind donation will support Tynedale Hospice at Home as it continues to deliver care in our 
community despite all the challenges of the pandemic.  
All donations stay local, ensuring they assist your family, friends, neighbours and colleagues here in Tynedale. To dedicate 
a star to your loved one and make a donation go to: 
https://tynedalehospice.com/lual-dedicate-a-star/  
If you’d like to attend our Light Up a Life event on December 4th, or watch it online, you can find more information here:  
https://tynedalehospice.com/lual  
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After School Clubs 
 

Autumn Term 1   

Wednesdays 3:15 – 4:00 21 September – 1 December Tennis  Yr1, 2 & 3, 4 

Wednesdays 3:15 – 4:15 29 September  - 10 November Forest Schools Reception Class 
(6 Sessions) 

Thursdays  3:15 – 4:15 23 September – 2 December Football Yr 3, 4 & 1,2 

 
Dates in red are new dates which have been added:  
 
 

Swimming every Wednesday for Year 3 & 4 Pupils – Please Remember Your Swimming Bag! 

Date Event Notes 
November 2021   

Tuesday 16 November Stir Up Christmas Pudding No actions needed from Parents – event takes 
place in school 

Tuesday 16 November Open Day to Reception Children for 2022 This date has been changed to be Tuesday 
not Wednesday 17th. 

Friday 19 November  Children In Need Parentmail issued re: The Great Broomhaugh 
Children in Need Bake Off 2021 

Tuesday 23 November Open Day to Reception Children for 2022 This date has been changed to be Tuesday 
not Wednesday 24th. 

Wednesday 24 November  Year 3 family Lunch  
 

Letters sent out to parents 

Friday 26 November PTA The Big Village Quiz Information has been sent out 

December 2021   

Wednesday 1 December Year 4 Family Lunch  More info to follow  

Thursday 2 December School Council decorate Church tree  

Friday 3 December Reception visit to Chopwell Woods (am) More info to follow  

Friday 3 December Christmas Tree Festival 1:30 at Church More information to follow 

Wednesday 8 December Nasal Flu Spray Consent forms have been returned 

Monday 13 December Nativity Rehearsal 10-11am at Church  

Tuesday 14 December Christmas Show for all pupils ‘The Lost 
Present’ at Corbridge First School 

More information to follow 

Wednesday 15 December Nativity Service led by the children in St. 
James’ Church  10am 

Save the date – we really hope that we can 
invite parents to this event. We will confirm 
invitations closer to the event  based on 
COVID news. 

Wednesday 15 December Christmas Jumper Day 
Whole School Christmas Dinner 

Donations will be received today for ‘Save the 
Children’ Thank you in advance. 

   

Friday 17 December  School closes for Christmas holidays   

   

January 2022   

Tuesday 4 January  Teacher Training Day  School closed to children  

Wednesday 5 January  School re-opens following Christmas 
holidays  

 

February 2022   

Monday 14 February Valentines Lunch  

Friday 18 February  School closes for February half term   

Monday 28 February  School re-opens following February half 
term  

 

March 2022    
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Thursday 3 March World Book Day  

Friday 18 March Red Nose Day  

April 2022   

Friday 8 April Easter Lunch  

Friday 8 April  School closes for Easter holidays  

Monday 25 April  School re-opens following Easter holidays   

May 2022   

Monday 2 May  Bank Holiday  School Closed  

Thursday 26 May Jubilee Lunch  

Friday 27 May  School closes for half term   

June 2022   

Monday 6 June  School re-opens following half-term   

Thursday 16 June Teddy Bears Picnic  

July 2022   

Wednesday 20 July Leavers Lunch  

Friday 22 July  Last Day of School – School Closes for 
Summer Break  
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